
Greetings Sageville families, 

 

Iowa Tests for 3rd-5th grad-
ers are in Thursday folders 
today.   

 

The very generous Sageville 
community raised $1700.00 
for the Children’s Miracle 
Network/Iowa City Chil-
dren’s Hospital!  The work 
of the student council does 
not go unnoticed.  They 
worked very hard with Ms. 
Huinker for a successful 
campaign.  Sageville School 
is the definition of kindess! 

 

There are a few a.m. and 
p.m. spots left in Preschool 
for the 2016-17 school year.  
Please call the school office 
to register. 

 

Don’t forget to continue on 
your family journey with 
the February home reading 
calendar.  Research shows 
that 500 minutes outside of 
the school day a month can 
improve reading! 

 

Students may exchange 
notes of kindness or Valen-
tine cards for their class-
mates.  Please note that we 
are continuing our no-food 
policy on this day.  Thank 
you in advance for your 
cooperation. 

 

Upcoming Musical Notes: 

March 8-DCSD Choir @ 
Hempstead 6:30 PM 

April 12-Grs. K & 2 con-
cert @ Sageville 6:30 PM 

May 10-Grs. 1 & 3 with 
choir @ Sageville 6:30 PM 
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Calendar Of Events 

Monday-February 8  
3:30 Boys basketball 

Tuesday-February 9     
11:00 Gr. 5M DARE    
3:30 Girls basketball 

Wednesday-February 10   
11:00 Gr. 5A DARE    
3:30 Boys basketball 

Thursday-February 11 
3:30 Girls basketball 

Friday-February 12  
9:45 Late Arrival for 
Professional Learning    
Scrip orders are due       
Loras students will be 
here this afternoon to 
celebrate our Children’s 
Miracle Network contri-
bution of $1700.00 with 
dances and games   
6:30 PTC Sweetheart 
Dance in the gym 

  

www.sageville.dubuque.k12.ia.us 

 

 

Friday’s Professional Learning 

 

There is no school today 

due to district profes-

sional learning. 

K-5 will focus on math. 

The Kindergarten Kick-Off is scheduled for Tuesday, 

Feb. 16 to give families the chance to drop-in be-

tween 3:30-6 p.m. at 12 of Dubuque’s public elemen-

tary schools. At the event, families will complete ini-

tial kindergarten paperwork and receive a packet of 

paperwork to take with them,   Sageville families will 

receive a handout of an upcoming  spring welcoming 

event. 



week I will be visiting classrooms 
with Mr. Tyler to assist in our 
Speak Up Be Safe curriculum. 

Tips for Parents: I made a weekly 

website, included on my webpage 

you will find parent resources, 

articles and helpful tips, ASCA 

standards and a history of myself 

and Sageville elementary. Click 

here for the link http://

sagevillecounselor.weebly.com/ 

or you can find it on Sageville’s 

website under the student tab. 

Once you’ve clicked on the stu-

dent tab go to the guidance link, 

then click on Sageville Counsel-

ing web page. 

During the week of February 
1st – 4th I have been working 
in small groups. My 2J school 
success group has started to 
learn about the difference be-
tween a fixed mindset and a 
growth mindset. 3W has con-
tinued to learn about the 
growth mindset and how to 
show their classmates how to 
utilize this technique. Next 
week Mr. Nate Tyler from 
Riverview will be visiting all 
grades talking about body 
safety. The curriculum is 
called Speak Up Be Safe. It is 
considered the most current 
"best practices" curriculum 
available for this subject mat-
ter according to the Iowa Coa-
lition Against Sexual Assault 
and is endorsed by the Center 
for Disease Control Prevention 
Education Division. Next 

 

Mrs. Kaiser’s Counselor Corner 

Who: Dubuque County Conservation 

What: Snowshoeing & Birding 

Where: Swiss Valley Nature Center 

When: Saturday, February 20th, 10:00am 

Cold weather does not hinder our little feathered friends. We will hike 
the trails looking for winter resident birds and tracks of active animals. 
This will be a great way to get into the outdoors during the winter sea-
son. Bring your own snowshoes or borrow a pair of ours, call 
563.556.6745 to reserve yours today. 

 

PTC News 

 

The next PTC meeting is Mon-

day, February 15th, 7:00 PM 

 

Save the date:  Spring Fling 

Friday, May 13th 

Raindate will be May 20th 

 

 

 

 

Come to the Sweetheart Dance 

next Friday. This is a family 

event!  Dress your best. 

The event is 6:30-8:00 PM 

 

There will be a DJ  (Excel Enter-

tainment, Valentine’s Photo Op-

Background and balloon drop at 

the end of the dance.  Lemon-

ade and water are provided. 

Children must be accompanied 

by an adult. 

There is no cost for this event. 

 

Sageville PTC 

Sweetheart Dance 

Friday, February 

12th, 6:30-8:00 


